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11 July, 2012 

United Nations Global Compact Office 

New York, NY 10017 

USA 

 

Subject: Grace letter 

 

Dear, Madame, Sir: 

 

Medical and Diagnostic Center Metchnikoff apologize formally for exceeding the 

time limit to communicate on progress.  

Please accept this letter as our formal request for 90-day grace period for the 

Communication on Progress (COP) submission which was originally due on June 

17, 2012. 

The reason for the extension is an internal reorganization before amalgamation of 

several companies to the Consortium. 

At the present time we are also carrying on negotiations with foreign partners in 

order to create a scientific and educational platform in China. Among the founders 

are Far Eastern Federal University, a number of research institutes and Medical 

and Diagnostic Center Metchnikoff. 

Sincerely yours, 

 
 

Valeriy Bagryantsev 

 

PhD, MD 

 

General Director 


